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After this very special period that has affected us all in several ways, we hope that you all ladies 
are “safe and sound”.  We also hope that we will now be able to go back to “normal again”. We all 
need each other, which this pandemic clearly reminded us of. Many of us have been very lonely 
without the opportunity to meet children and friends for a long period. 

Through regular outdoor walks together, we managed to keep in touch with many of the members 
throughout last year. These walks turned out to be appreciated by many members and we 
therefore continue with our joint walks. The project we support have not been affected by the 
pandemic. On the contrary, the enthusiasm for donating has been great. 

Local project: Majblomman / Swedish organization working to combat child poverty. 
National project: Support to the training of dogs supporting customs police to track drugs. 
International project: Support to Panzi Hospital with special focus on healing women and children 
being injured and abused. 
 

Finally, after more than a year, we are now able to have our meetings indoors! Of course, with 
ome precautions but still - great to meet!  Wishing you a wonderful autumn season! 

Annika Sandén, President and ISO 

Örebro IWC, Orebro, Sweden    

   

Well-educated couple!   Dr. Denis Mukwege, Panzi Hospital, Kongo 

 

 


